
BERNARD F. SMITH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP  
Sponsored by the Northeastern Connecticut Health Care Credit Union 

 
The Northeastern Connecticut Health Care Credit Union Scholarship Committee announces the 

Bernard F. Smith Memorial Scholarship.  These scholarships are given annually to a shareholder 
of the Northeastern Connecticut Health Care Credit Union. 

 
Criteria for Eligibility: 
 
� The applicant must be a member in good standing of the Northeastern Connecticut Health 

Care Credit Union, Inc. 
 
� The applicant must have a high school, GED or preparatory school diploma. 
 
� The applicant must be accepted in an accredited program leading to a degree in the fields of 

health care or finance. 
 
� Application must be sent to the Scholarship Committee, c/o Norine Nichols, 316 Church St., 

Brooklyn, CT. 06234 by the 1st of March to be considered at the committee’s annual review in 
March. 

 
� All supporting documentation must be included with the application.  Additional supporting 

paperwork may be requested by the Committee in order to conduct a complete review of the 
application. 

 
� The applicant may be required to appear before the Scholarship Committee for a personal 

interview. 
 


